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111- NATIONAL RECONNAISSANCE OFFICE
WASnRIGTOk. D.C.

November 12, 1970

•••

Dear Don:

In accordance with our understanding with Dave
Packard, I am attaching a copy of the Director's Report
for the November 20, 1970 meeting of the NRP Executive
Committee. The report is for your personal use only in
advising Dave Packard on tactical military requirements.

Sincerely,

Jo n L. MtL4cas

Attachment
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Lt. Gen. Donald V. Bennett
Director, Defense Intelligence Agency
Room 3E 258
The Pentagon
Washington, D.C.
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